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November 10, 2021 
 
Mr. Mark Bielecki 
Center for Sustainable Energy 
3980 Sherman Street, Suite 170 
San Diego, CA 92110 
 
RE:  Clean Transportation Incentive Program Administration 
 
Dear Mr. Bielecki, 
 
We are pleased to advise you that it is the intent of the Vermont Agency of Transportation (VTrans) to award 
the above-referenced grant agreement to your firm.  This selection was based on your proposal submitted to 
VTrans on October 25, 2021.  You will be offered an Agreement with the State of Vermont soon that will 
enumerate the responsibilities of both parties.     
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tricia Scribner 
Administrative Services Manager I 
 
cc: Project File 
 Contract Manager 
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